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To Turkish affiliates in EPSU

Dear Sisters and Brothers,

On behalf of Kommunal, I would like to convey our sincere sympathy to all affected by
the devastating earthquake.

We are deeply shocked and saddened by this enormous disaster. The sheer size of the
catastrophe is beyond understanding.

We express our strong support and solidarity to all frontline rescue workers, emergency
and medical staff who work heroically day and night under extreme and dangerous
conditions.

In solidarity,
Swedish Municipal Workers’ Union

Madan @%@Q
Malin Ragnegérd
President of Kommunal
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